
 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO BAND MEMBERS RE. SECURITY CAMERAS: 

 

 

 

April 2nd, 2020 

  

 

 

This will clarify the recent installation of security monitoring cameras in the community. 

  

Security cameras are intended only to relieve pressure on our human resources in monitoring compliance with 

the quarantine and curfew rules. 

  

Having said this, only one camera, the one located at the gate near the highway, is currently being 

used/monitored. 

  

Council has not approved the activation of any other cameras. 

  

We will consider this matter further as the situation may warrant it, and you will be advised in advance when 

this happens. 
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